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IMPORTANT- Swimming after Easter 
Starting on Friday 21st April the whole school will be going to Teesdale Leisure Centre for the next 10 
weeks.  
Year 2 to Year 6 will be swimming for the full 10 weeks.  Nursery, Reception and Year 1 will be in  the 
Jolly Jungle play area for the first 5 weeks and then will swim for the next 5 weeks from Friday 26th May  
 
Please can the children who are swimming bring their costume/trunks and a towel in a names bag.  
No jewellery should be worn on swimming days and long hair will need to be tied up. Any queries just contact the office. 

ParentPay—Payment Reminder 
Just a reminder to check your ParentPay account and make sure all the outstanding balances are paid 
by the start of next term (Tuesday 18th April). Thank you in advance. 

Woodland Primary Website and The Dales Partnership Facebook Page 
The Facebook page and school website you can seen by using the links below.  
We update them regularly with information and pictures  and videos about what has been happening in 
school. Enjoy! 
 
https://www.woodland.durham.sch.uk/ 
 
https://www.facebook.com/The-Dales-Partnership-105156162228206 

Fun and Food Activities 
The Easter holidays are almost here and DCC are super excited about all of the wonderful Fun and 
Food activities with healthy food that are on offer across County Durham.  Activities are now  
being loaded onto our Fun and Food landing page at www.durham.gov.uk/funandfood. They will be 
uploading more activities daily so keep visiting to see what's new. 
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Happy 7th Birthday 
to 

Florence 

A fun filled science and magic show is on its way to Barnard Castle. 
Top Secret The Magic of Science fuses the mystery of magic with miraculous feats of Science, filled with 
imagination, non-stop action and interactive magic and science. Top secret is a fast moving and colourful 
magic and science show suitable for all the family filled to the brim with mystery, fun and lots of mess. 
 
Catch Top Secret The Magic of Science at The Witham Barnard Castle on Saturday 1st April at 2pm 
 
For tickets and more information go to : https://thewitham.org.uk/ 
 

School closes today for the Easter holidays and will  
re-open on Tuesday 18th April.  

Have a relaxing and safe break, and don’t eat too many Easter Eggs!!! 
 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class 
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